
 150 Playcore Drive SE 
 Fort Payne, Alabama 35967 

800.235.2440 
gametime.com 

September 13, 2019 

Cheri Fulk, 

I wanted to personally congratulate you and your community on receiving a matching funds award from 
GameTime as part of the 2019 CPRS Statewide Training and Funding Initiative. Your specific funding 
award will be determined once your playground design is completed. I’ve included a copy of a funding 
award certificate, and some background information on the various National Demonstration Sites for 
which you may qualify once your project is complete. I thought you might find this information helpful in 
promoting through your local media. We will also be issuing a press release next week for you to share 
as well. Again, congratulations on your upcoming project and thank you for all you do to enrich 
childhood and build communities through play.  

Sincerely, 

Robert V. Barron  
Senior Vice President, GameTime


